
Item G5
Approving Appointment to the Community Development Advisory 
Committee
There is currently an opening on the Community Development Advisory Committee due to 
the resignation of Todd Speece. The purpose of the Community Development Advisory 
Committee is to monitor all existing and potential community development programs and 
projects and make recommendations on all existing and potential community development 
programs, projects, and procedures. Members of the Community Development Advisory 
Board are appointed by the Mayor, with Council approval, for a term of three years. Mayor 
Vavricek is requesting Council approval of Bobby Ranard to fill the unexpired term of Todd 
Speece beginning immediately and ending June 30, 2005. Approval is recommended.
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